CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE



March 13, 2014

Jarod Likar, P.E. Huitt-Zellers 333 Rio Rancho Blvd. Rio Rancho, New Mexico 87124

RE: Goodmans Interior Structure-Paving Plan Grading and Drainage Plan Engineers Stamp Date /05/14 (F17D057)

Dear Mr. Likar,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 3/05/14, the above referenced Grading and Drainage Plan is approved for Paving Permit.

Hydrology is asking for an electronic copy, in .pdf format, of the certification for our records once the project is completed. This certification can be e-mailed to: rrael@cabq.gov.

PO Box 1293

Tructe cabq.gov

Albuquerque

If you have any questions, please contact me at 924-3986 or Rudy Rael at 924-3977.

New Mexico 87103

Sincerely,

www.cabq.gov

Curtis Cherne, P.E.

Principal Engineer, Hydrology

Cunto a chun

Planning Department

RR/CC C: File